
 

 

 

 
 

 
Thursday, August 23, 2020  
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Christine E. Long, Registrar & Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re: North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. 2020 May 1st Rate Deferral Notification 
 
This letter is a response to the April 16th, 2020 communication from the OEB titled; Approach 
to Incentive Rate-setting decisions for May 1, 2020 Rates.  
 
Please accept this letter as notification that North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd will be electing to 
defer its 2019 IRM (EB-2019-0057) rate changes to November 1st, 2020.  
 
If you would like to discuss further or require any clarification, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 

 
Micheal Roth, CPA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
(705) 474-8100 (263) 
mroth@northbayhydro.com 
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